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April 17, 2020 

 

Brad Fancher 

Loveland Ready-Mix Concrete, Inc. 

P.O. Box 299 

Loveland, CO 80539-0229 

 

 RE: Larimer Pit, Permit No. M-1974-069, Technical Revision No. 3 (TR-03), Notice of 

Incompleteness 

 

Mr. Fancher: 

 

On April 13, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your Technical 

Revision application (TR-03) for the Larimer Pit, Permit No. M-1974-069, addressing the following: 

 

Revise reclamation plan and mining and reclamation plan maps to reflect revised permit boundary 

proposed in AR-3, and existing conditions at the site, including final mining cell sizes (with 

demonstration of compliance with DWR for amount of exposed groundwater to remain). 

 

However, TR-03 is considered incomplete because it did not include the required Technical Revision 

fee of $216.00 for a construction materials permit (such as the Larimer Pit). TR-03 included a check in 

the amount of $175.00, which is $41.00 less than the required fee.  

 

In order for the Division to begin processing TR-03, a check must be submitted for the remaining 

portion of the fee, in the amount of $41.00. Please be sure to include the permit number and the 

revision number (TR-03) on the check, so it can be filed appropriately. 

 

For any other questions, you may contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Stephanie Fancher-English, Loveland Ready-Mix Concrete, Inc. 

 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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